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Andrew Beattie

From: william marshman <campaigns@good.do>
Sent: Thursday, 11 August 2016 9:51 PM

To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox

Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

| object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because All this will lead to more truck movements to and
from the site and have had assurance that Anzac Ave will not be used by the vehicles over 5 Tons.That is a joke
trying to stop trucks using Anzac Ave.

The Fed Govt purchased land in 1985 at Badgerys Creek for an airport and other uses..so why not put all the
development together.??.

Yours sincerely,
william marshman
Wattle Grove, New South Wales, 2173, Australia
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in the REPLY-TO field and you should respond to william marshman at that email address.

To learn more about do*gooder visit www.good.do



